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t-t' January 1977

Dear Mr. Rice,

I am directed by the Minister for Foreign Affairs to refer to
the recent return of your son Father Patrick Rice from Buenos
Aires.

The expenses incurred on his behalf by the Department amounted
to £488, Accordingly, it would be appreciated if you would

make arrangements to have this amount refunded to the Department
at your conwvenience.

Yours sincerely,
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fﬂ; , BSecretary

Mr. William Rice
Curraghmore
Strawhall

Fermoy
Co. Cork




